
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

                                        FEEDBACK REPORT 

The Department of Arts organized a talk show titled "Excellence in 
Action" featuring civil servants. It was an insightful event 
showcasing the achievements and experiences of distinguished 
civil servants. Attendees gained valuable insights into public 
service and leadership. The interactive format allowed for engaging 
discussions on governance and societal challenges. Overall, it was 
a highly informative and inspiring session. 

                                         SUMMARY REPORT 

The Department of Arts recently organized a talk show titled 
"Excellence in Action," featuring distinguished civil servants. The 
event aimed to highlight exemplary public service and leadership 
within the government sector. 

During the talk show, civil servants shared their personal journeys, 
achievements, and challenges faced in their careers. They discussed 
various aspects of governance, policy implementation, and their 
contributions to societal development. The interactive format allowed 
students and attendees to engage directly with the civil servants, posing 
questions and gaining valuable insights into the workings of the 
bureaucracy and public administration. 

The session also emphasized the importance of integrity, dedication, 
and innovation in public service. Attendees gained a deeper 
appreciation for the role of civil servants in shaping policy and driving 
positive change in society. 

Overall, the talk show "Excellence in Action" was a resounding 
success, providing a platform for students to learn from real-world 
experiences and inspiring them to consider careers in public service. It 
encouraged dialogue and reflection on the impact of effective 
governance in addressing national challenge. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



                            SUMMARY REPORT  

On December 21, 2022, Xavier's Civil Service Society, in collaboration with 
Allen ACE, organized a comprehensive workshop on civil services 
preparation in the conference room. The workshop aimed to provide 
students with valuable insights and strategies to excel in civil service 
examinations. Expert speakers from Allen ACE, known for their expertise 
in civil services coaching, conducted interactive sessions, addressing 
various aspects of the preparation process. 

The workshop covered essential topics such as exam patterns, effective 
study techniques, time management, and the significance of staying updated 
with current affairs. Students were also given tips on answer writing, 
personality development, and interview skills. The speakers shared their 
experiences and success stories, motivating attendees to adopt a disciplined 
and focused approach towards their goals. 

Participants had the opportunity to engage in Q&A sessions, clearing their 
doubts and gaining clarity on various aspects of the civil services exams. 
The event was well-received, with attendees appreciating the practical 
advice and personalized guidance offered by the experts. The workshop 
concluded with a vote of thanks, acknowledging the efforts of Xavier's Civil 
Service Society and Allen ACE in organizing a valuable and enriching 
session. This collaborative effort significantly benefited the students, 
equipping them with the necessary tools and confidence to pursue a career 
in civil services. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


